
Concern  grows  for  missing
Pitlochry man

Police officers in Pitlochry have renewed their appeal for any
information that could help to trace the whereabouts of 81-
year-old Pitlochry man William Elder.

Mr Elder has not been seen at his home address in James Place
since  10.45am  on  Tuesday  (Dec  10).  His  disappearance  is
considered to be out of character and, given his age, there is
considerable concern for his welfare.

William is five feet tall, slim, and has brown, greying hair.

When last seen he was wearing a green wax jacket, black loose
fitting  trousers  and  brown  boots.  William  has  difficulty
walking. He has a very distinctive limp and normally uses a
walking stick.

Anyone who has seen William or has any information as to where
he is now should contact Police Scotland on 101 or speak to
any officer.
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